Cancellation Policy 


Please read carefully through our cancellation policy before reserving you place on Retreat.

Your reservation is not only an investment in your own well-being but also a major source of funds contributing to the overall health of the project, particularly from an economic perspective.

The farm aspect of the Being with Cows project is NOT financially supported by the sale of any animals for their meat or milk. This will NEVER be the case. 

Your participation in a Being with Cows Retreat has therefore, a direct impact on the economic health of the whole project and enables us to continue exist and care for the cows in the most loving and compassionate way possible.

All of the funds generated by the Retreats are used to ensure that the cows are cared for in the best possible way.

This includes:

· Sourcing high quality organic hay to supplement their diet in winter;
· Covering any veterinary costs should health issues arise with any of the animals;
· Managing the meadows and woodland to ensure that the cows have access to quality grazing and browsing.
· The purchasing of any materials that help maintain boundary fences and contribute to the continued good condition of any stables and feeding stations.
· Maintenance of any tools and equipment that helps with all of the above.


The Cancellation Policy

· 28 days or more before the course start date - Full refund will be given;
· 15-27 days before the course start date - 50% refund will be given
· 14 days or less before the course start date - We regret that no refund can be given if a cancellation is made 14 calendar days or less before the Retreat start date.

Please contact us at info@beingwithcows.com to initiate a cancellation or to make an enquiry. 

Thanks for your understanding.
